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Roberta DiMezza

From: Joan Perry <joanperry88@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 7:00 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: No to AWB HB-5436

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please know that the right to bear arms in our country is what our founding fathers believed so deeply because they 
lived through times probably not very different from today.  If you take away our rights and our guns and our voices the 
country will no longer be what they envisioned.  I am speechless that illegal aliens have been voting, using our Medicare 
and all funds meant for US.  It is your job as our elected officials to protect our rights.  Please do your job and keep our 
country free and our citizens armed.  I personally don’t own a gun but believe in our Constitutional Rights.  
 
Joan Perry 
144 Centre Street  
Rumford, RI 02916 


